De : Magritte Olivier

Envoyé : vendredi 28 janvier 2022 10:21

A : 'Catherine Naughton' <catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org>; 'Pierre Gyselinck' <gyselinck@aeh-
europe.de>; 'secretary.general@fimitic.org' <secretary.general@fimitic.org>; 'Gabor Petri'
<petri.gabor@gmail.com>; 'John Dolan' <johndolan@disability-federation.ie>; ...

Cc : alejandro .moledo <alejandro.moledo@edf-feph.org>; Vanessa James <vanessa.james@edf-
feph.org>

Objet : RE: Human rights report on Political Participation- for your final review and feedback by

Dear Catherine

Thank you very much for this report.

For Giseéle Marliere, it will not be possible to match the dead-line of 7 February. Belgium Is a federal
state and is also multilingual. She as to consult with the other members of the BDF Board before
issuing her position. This is particularly important with this topic as the 3 regions have their own
electoral legislation.

Reviewing this report will not be possible before 11/02/2022. Would it be possible to adjust the
deadline, please?

Kind regards
On behalf of Gisele Marliere

Olivier Magritte
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De : Catherine Naughton <catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org>

Envoyé : mercredi 26 janvier 2022 17:53

A : 'Pierre Gyselinck' <gyselinck@aeh-europe.de>; 'secretary.general @fimitic.org'
<secretary.general@fimitic.org>; 'Gabor Petri' <petri.gabor@gmail.com>; 'John Dolan'
<johndolan@disability-federation.ie>; 'mailto:bernadette.pilloy@cfhe.org' ...

Cc : alejandro .moledo <alejandro.moledo@edf-feph.org>; Vanessa James <vanessa.james@edf-

feph.org>
Objet : Human rights report on Political Participation- for your final review and feedback by

Dear Board members,

| am delighted to share with you our Human rights report on Political Participation. Please
send you feedback to Alejandro and Vanessa by Monday morning — Feb 7. If you need to
longer to review- let us know so we are aware for the design and publication phases.
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In particular it will be excellent if you can pay particular attention to references and facts
from your country, to ensure they are still up to date.

Thank you all for your input so far- to the researchers at national level and during the EDF
human rights committee meeting.

Thank you so much for your feedback and guidance.
Warm regards,

Catherine



